
The Cave Hill eighth graders are planning to go to Springfield, Ma for their class trip. We’re 
leaving on Friday, May 27 and will return May 29th. We are planning to go to Six Flags, the 
Basketball Hall of Fame and a local zoo. On the way home, we will be stopping near Saco, 
Maine to go to Monkey Trunks, a zipline area.

We have made most of the needed money by having a couple of bottle drives, a Fish Fry dinner, 
a bean supper and will have concessions at our home basketball games. 

We will have two chaperones for our six students, and will rent a large van from a local car 
dealer.

If you have any questions, please let me know.

Marie Bertothy


